
October 23-27, 2023

This week is a short week for us at school. We will have a visit from the fire department
Monday and the faculty vs. 8th grade volleyball game at 2:00pm Wednesday. Feel free to
join us! These are notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ Food drive is still going on. Please help us show our love for Jesus in this

way! This is the last week!
○ Chapel is Monday this week.
○ Reminder there is no school Thursday October 26 and Friday October 27.

★ Pup pup Cuddles
○ Thank you Ellie for being our first zookeeper! Levi Becker will be our next

zookeeper over the long weekend.
★ 2nd Quarter Memory Work

○ I will not be sending out a 2nd quarter memory work sheet until we finish
this short week. Plan to look for it on Monday, October 30.

★ Parent Teacher Conferences
○ Please sign up for conferences through Mr. Schulz’s email. It is very

important to discuss your child’s progress after this first quarter.
★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:

○ Social studies we will learn about being good citizens and Abraham Lincoln.
○ Math we will practice adding one to a number.
○ Christ Light we will learn about Jacob.
○ Superkids we are learning to write a book report. There will be no spelling

test this week due to it being a short week.
○ Music we will start learning Veteran’s Day songs.

God’s blessings!

Mrs. Trimmer


